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toba. In fact, approximately two-thirds of the entire trade was carried on by 
estabhshments located in the four cities of Montreal, Toronto, Winnipeg and Van­

couver 
As already suggested, the bulk and non-retail merchandising field embraces 

many types of establishments, so that the amount of trade attributed to this field 
cannot be compared directly with the amount of retail business. A certain amount 
of business is transacted between bulk merchandising estabhshments, especially 
with respect to agents, brokers, and commission houses, and sales are made, by or 
through many wholesalers estabhshments, to manufacturers or other industrial con­
sumers. In addition, some of these estabhshments are engaged in trading with 
foreign countries. Thus allowances must be made for the duplication in bulk and 
non-retail merchandising, for the sales of raw materials, for direct sales to con­
sumers and for export business. In order to give a rough indication of the amount 
of pre-retail business, bulk merchandising estabhshments have been divided into 
two classes, "wholesalers proper" and "other bulk or non-retail distributors". The 
first class consists of those estabhshments which are carrying on the more conven­
tional form of wholesale trading. The sales made by 5,108 wholesalers proper 
in 1930 were $1,111,319,200, of which $887,878,600 were made by wholesale mer­
chants. Other types of bulk or non-retail distributors, consisting of 8,032 estab­
hshments, made sales or arranged orders to the value of $2,213,891,100. It will be 
noted from Table 32 that, while the province of Manitoba had 20-12 p.c. of the 
total sales of all bulk merchandising, the business of wholesalers proper in Manitoba 
was only 7 15 p.c. of the total for Canada. This marked difference is due to the 
influence of the grain trade, which is such an important factor in the commerce of 
that province. The trade in grain is carried on mainly by estabhshments classified 
under "other bulk distributors" and appears, therefore, only in the all-inclusive 
figures of Table 32. 

32.—Bulk Merchandising (Wholesale and Other Non-Retail) in Canada, by Provinces, 
1930. 
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